

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL ISLE OF WIGHT 2017



15th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers.

As you may know, it is a Brookfield tradition to take Year 6 children on a residential visit to the Isle of Wight towards the end of the academic year. This year's trip will take place from **Monday 26**th **June – Friday 30**th **June 2017.**

We plan to stay again at the Malvern Hotel in Sandown, where we have sole occupancy. The children will be sharing rooms all with private facilities and sleeping in single and bunk beds. There will be a cooked breakfast, with a three course evening meal, plus packed lunch. All dietary considerations will be catered for.

Some of the visits planned include: - Amazon World, Carisbrooke Castle, the theatre, Robin Hill Park and Black Gang Chine.

We will be taking experienced adults from Brookfield with us and this includes qualified First Aiders.

The estimated cost is £281.00.

If you wish your child to take part in the residential visit, please complete and return the form attached together with a non-refundable deposit of £80.00, by Friday 7th October 2016.

After this date, we will review the final numbers and decide whether the visit can then take place.

If the visit goes ahead you may pay the balance of £201.00 weekly/monthly, but in all cases the final payment must be made by Friday 21st April 2017. You will receive details of our new online payment system after we have confirmed the booking. If this causes difficulty, please arrange a meeting with Mrs Blewer to discuss your circumstances.

Please note, once we have been invoiced by the company who are organising the visit, we will be <u>unable to refund any money</u> you have paid should your child change their mind and not want to go. Or if your child's behaviour in school is unacceptable and the Senior Leadership Team decides that your child should not be allowed to participate. Refunds, less the initial deposit paid, can only be considered in cases of sickness and this would require a doctor's certificate.

The children always have a great time, gaining new experiences and greater independence.

Yours sincerely

L. Aldous H. Prince

Miss Aldous and Miss Prince Year 6 Team









Residential Visit Isle of Wight 2017 Please complete and return this form to your child's class teacher by: **FRIDAY 7**TH **OCTOBER 2016** I would like my child to take part in the residential visit to the Isle of Wight 2017 I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £80 (Cheques made payable to Brookfield Junior School). I wish to discuss the payment with Mrs Blewer I do not wish my child to take part in the visit. Signed _____ Child's Name _____ Class ____ Residential Visit Isle of Wight 2017 Please complete and return this form to your child's class teacher by: **FRIDAY 7** $^{\text{TH}}$ **OCTOBER 2016** I would like my child to take part in the residential visit to the Isle of Wight 2017 I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £80 (Cheques made payable to Brookfield Junior School). I wish to discuss the payment with Mrs Blewer I do not wish my child to take part in the visit.





Signed

Child's Name





Class